
 

 

Get your antlers and running shoes ready for the virtual RNLI #ReindeerRun and help save lives at 

sea. This festive RNLI run takes place on Saturday 12 and Sunday 13 December, we’re asking people 

of all ages to get involved and run or walk either 1k, 5K, or 10K. Run your own route and at any time 

over the weekend, as long as you are running within current government COVID guidelines. Entry is 

free - all we ask is for participants to raise sponsorship for the RNLI 

What are you waiting for? Christmas?! Sign up today! https://bit.ly/ReindeerSE6 

 

Thank you so much for your support and see you out there in December! 
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